
The Buzz
THE WORLD AROUND ME: BOOK EDITION

Next week we will be celebrating World
Book Day, with our visit to the Bookshop in

town.

Follow and like us on Facebook - Ridgeway College ecd 
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World Book Day

https://www.facebook.com/RidgewayECD?sfnsn=wa&mibextid=RUbZ1f
https://www.facebook.com/RidgewayECD?sfnsn=wa&mibextid=RUbZ1f


New activity in
Grade RRR and RR Parents Corner

Visit to the Bookshop:
Information
Date: Monday the 29th of
April 2024 the Bright
Sparks will visit the
Bookshop
Tuesday the 30th of April
2024 Grade R will visit.
Cost: R30 per child - to be
paid to the class teacher.
Transport: Ridgeway Quantum
Bus.
More information to follow in children's
plastic pockets.

School Holiday
Mid-term break

Please note that school is closed
from: 1st to the 3rd of May 2024.

Recycling

We need your help
Please send all clean glass

bottles and jars.
Please place this in the

container under the notice
board.

The child that brings the
most will be rewarded with

a civvies day.

Pony Rides are now
available at the ECD Centre
for Grade RRR & RR as well.

Please indicate if you would be interested, on
the letter received.

Thank you to all
parents and children
that participated in the
colouring in
competition.


